
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

3 October 2019 

Submission by the ITF to Panama’s 3rd UPR Session Scheduled for April-May 2020 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

The International Transport Workers’ Federation (ITF) has the pleasure to submit herewith 

its contribution to the Universal Periodic Review, concerning the human rights situation in 

Panama.   

Wishing you all possible success in the work of the Working Group of the UPR.  

Best regards,  

 

 

 

Ruwan Subasinghe  

ITF Legal Director 

 


